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21/05/2018  08:32:432018/1613/P OBJ Sanya Polescuk 

for Belsize 

Residents 

Association

This two-story extension at the corner of Eton Rd alters both the nature of this small, but carefully preserved 

Conservation Area as well as the nature of the original Victorian building to their detriment and should not be 

permitted. The proposal raises the boundary wall adjacent to the house to the unprecedented heights, 

encroaching the building itself as if to engulf it. This is not a successful contemporary extension and should be 

rejected. This is in line with the Pre-planning advice received.
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